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Sophia Meng-Chhom
Assistant Administrative Analyst

RE: The Basement Lounge Entertainment License

[ am a resident at the Lafayette building and am support of this business in every way.

[ park in the lot adjacent to “The Basement” and often walk by and observe the operation during
their business hours.

The security guards do a tremendous job and seem to have a good grasp on everything.

[ have been to the establishment a few times and have always experienced a good time.

[ enjoy the atmosphere of this neighborhood of which “The Basement” is and has been a part of for
a few years now.

The Basement brings life to the Art District.

Alexander Alex
140 Linden Ave
Unit 628



